
White Hall Township Library Board of Trustees Annual Meeting 

April 14, 2025 

The Annual Meeting of the White Hall Township Library Board of Trustees met on Monday, April 14, 

2025 with Bill Edwards, Mary Frances Tunison, Allie Cox, Pam Painter, Matt Riegel-Pinkerton, Dawn 

Ballard and Mary Jane Steelman present.  

President Riegel Pinkerton called the meeting to order at 5:05 p.m. 

The minutes were approved as read.  

Treasurer’s Report: Balance on 3/31/24 if $43,176.40. Balance on hand 3/31/25, $50,263.43. The End of 

Year 2024 Fiscal Income and Expenses Report and the proposed 2025 Budget was reviewed. 

New Business: 

Allie Cox made a motion to accept the White Hall Township Library proposed 4/1/25-3/31/26 Budget. A 

second was received. The motion passed. 

Dawn Ballard made a motion to for the following 2025 officers: 

President-Matt Riegel Pinkerton 

Vice President- Mary Frances Tunison 

Treasure-Pam Painter 

Secretary-Evan Driver 

A second was received. The motion passed.  

The next Annual Meeting is Monday, April 13, 2026 at 5:00 p.m. 

There being no further business before the board the meeting was adjourned at 5:24 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dawn Ballard, Secretary  


